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October 22nd, 1929,

Dr» Paul H, Hoa, 
Pennsylvania Museum of Art, 
Memorial Hall*
Philadelphia, Pa,

Dear Sirs-
I am much obliged for your letter 

of October 8th and ana pleased to observe your ready 
Interest In our plans »

As matters have turned out, however,The nuestIonwe cannot undertake the survey Just now. 
of the Museums has to be considered In a general way in 
connection with a much larger campaign which we are now 
planning* It would be culte Impossible to give you any 
definite idea of our programme for the future until our 
plans have been completed.

I am afraid, therefore, that for 
the present our survey must be deferred.

Yours faithfully.

Princlpal.
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